Notification of Need for Physical Therapy
Services Integration

Date: [Insert Date]

To: [Recipient's Name]
Address: [Recipient's Address]
Dear [Recipient's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an important
consideration regarding the integration of physical therapy services into your treatment plan.

After thorough evaluation and assessment, it has been determined that physical therapy is crucial
to support your recovery and enhance your quality of life. We believe that incorporating these
services will be beneficial for your overall health and well-being.

Please feel free to reach out to our office at [Insert Phone Number] or [Insert Email Address] for
any further questions or to schedule an appointment for a detailed plan of care.

We look forward to your prompt response and are here to assist you through this process.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Your Company/Organization Name]



